
 

 
 Headteacher 
 John Galvin 
  
 Petworth C of E Primary School 
 South Grove, Petworth, 
 West Sussex, GU28 0EE 
 Tel: 01798 342369 
 Fax: 01798 343195  
 E-mail: office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk  
 Website:  www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 

14th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Football is Coming Home! 

We have arranged an incredible trip for anyone interested, from 
key stage two, in watching England play football. On Monday 
11th July 2022 England are playing their second group ‘A’ game 
against two time winners Norway at the home of football…The 
Amex Community Stadium in Brighton, with the kick off at 8pm.  
 
As this is a unique event, we have booked 26 tickets, as we are 
keen for our children, who want to experience the excitement 

live football offers, this opportunity. Each ticket, including travel by minibus, will 
cost £13. We will leave school at 4.30pm and we will not return until 
approximately 11.30pm (depending on traffic). I fully appreciate that this is a late 
night, and if the children want to come to school slightly later the following 
morning that is fine as we have arranged this in the past for very late events. 
However, it is not every day we can see our national football team, play a 
competitive game at this price.   
 
Our tickets will be allocated on a first come basis, so if you would like your child to 
attend this event, please pay the £13 on the Schoolsbuddy system and this is also 
accepted as consent for your child to attend this trip and travel on the minibus. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Zoe Pennicotte-Henrie 
Willow Class Teacher  
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